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SUCCESSFUL UNDERWRITING OF THE DIVIDEND REINVESTMENT PLAN SHORTFALL

Further to our announcement on 7 October 2020; for the proposed Dividend Reinvestment Plan
(DRP) underwriting shortfall.

The Board of Glennon Small Companies Limited (ASX: GC1) is pleased to announce that it has
successfully completed placing the shortfall for our June 2020 DRP, that were not taken up by
existing shareholders.

The shares will be issued on Friday 16 October 2020.

For more information, please contact:

Anushuka Ray

Joint Company Secretary

Glennon Small Companies Limited
Email: info@glennon.com.au
Phone: (02) 8027 1000

Website: www.glennon.com.au
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